
Modifications to extended construction hours in 
response to Covid-19 
Extended hours of work are required to ensure the Project 
facilitates safe access to the site and segregation of the 
workforce in response to Covid-19. 

From Monday 13 September 2021, a 1 hour extension from 
10pm – 11pm Monday to Friday has been approved under 
the NSW Government Public Health Orders for limited 
activities within the Prince of Wales Acute Services 
Building.  

There will be no change to Saturday or Sunday work hours. 
This extension will be in place until December 2021.  

Activities that may occur during these extended hours involve 
internal and low impact works such as:  

• internal fit out works
• wall and ceiling installation
• services installations
• floor finishes
• joinery and painting.

Workers will continue to access the site from the High Street 
turnstiles. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss further, 
please contact the 24 hour community information line on    
1800 571 866 or email 
randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov. au 
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